
Balmville Elementary School Parent Monthly Newsletter - October 2020 

Upcoming Events: PTA  
October 5-First day of Phase II (in person 
learning) school for Pre-K-- 2nd grade.  

Blue cohort: (Monday & Tuesday) Gold cohort: 
(Thursday & Friday)  

October 12th:- No School Columbus Day:  
Indigenous Peoplesô Day  

THE BALMVILLE FACULTY & STAFF WOULD 
LIKE TO THANK� �THE PTA FOR THEIR SUPPORT 
AS WE GO INTO THE SCHOOL� �YEAR.  

Email: �balmvillepta@gmail.com  
Website: BalmvillePTA.org  
We can be found on Facebook as well.  
We are still taking new memberships!  
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Physical Exams are required for Pre-K or K, and grades 1, 3, 5. 
Balmville Elementary School Parent Monthly Newsletter - October 2020  
You can find a full list of all requirements on the NECSD website under Health Services.� �Please 
remember that your child will not be allowed in school without proper vaccinations.  

Safety Concerns:  

As we transition in the building physically, please note that we have taken several measures to ensure that your 
child is kept safe during the COVID Pandemic. The measures are as follows:  

● For student re-entry, our floors are labeled to mark six feet social distancing.  
● All hallways have been labeled with signs to mark six feet social distancing.  
● Hand sanitizers have been installed throughout the building and our custodial staff maintains a clean up 

schedule.  
● Breakfast and lunch will occur in the classroom.  
● A temperature scanner has been installed at every entrance and exit. Every student’s temperature will be 

checked upon entering the building.  
● All students, employees and visitors must wear a mask when on school grounds.  
● In terms of transportation, students must sit every other row and must wear their masks while on the bus. 
● There will be a schedule for the bathroom. However, if there’s an emergency where a student must use 
the bathroom, then he/she will be permitted to do so.  
● There will be a schedule for recess. Before and after recess, all playground equipment will be sanitized 

and disinfected.  

Below are some resources that you can read for your reference about our re-opening.  

Resources�:  

Phase in schedulthroom. However,�
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https://www.newburghschools.org/files/PhaseSchedule.pdf
https://www.newburghschools.org/files/NECSD_OperationReopen_092220_BOE.jpg
https://www.newburghschools.org/files/MaskGuidelines.pdf
https://www.newburghschools.org/files/MaskGuidelines.pdf
https://www.newburghschools.org/files/NECSD_OperationReopenFamilyGuidebook_Updated_092120.pdf
https://www.newburghschools.org/files/NECSD_OperationReopenFamilyGuidebook_Updated_092120.pdf

